
From: Noraly Barillas  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:00 AM 
To: Clerks Public; Jorge Cisneros  
Subject: No to Bahai's Temple 
 
Good morning,  
 
We are residents of Donnamora Crescent in Thornhill. 
 
Please do not let Bahai's Temple be built in this pristine nature area, we all love the ravine and wildlife. 
 
We would not be happy at all with the noise and nature not being taken care of, and busy traffic. 
 
Future families that will reside in this area will never enjoy this wonderful neighbourhood. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Noraly Barillas & Jorge Cisneros 
 


